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Last week the pupils of the week were :- 

 

Rec:  Lillie Archibald 

Yr 1:  Destiny Nicholls 

Yr 2:  Aaron Lee 

Yr 3:  Mason Howitt 

Yr 4:  Ben Ireland 

Yr 5:  Aden Calder 

Yr 6:  Jenson Smith 

PUPILS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

WOW WORK OF THE WEEK 

Last week the Wow Work  of the 
week were :- 

Rec/Nur: Ollie Ireland 

Yr 1:  Lilly-Mae Smith 

Yr 2:   Mathew Augustine 

Yr 3:  Charlie Moran 

Yr 4:   Max Mortimer 

Yr 5:    Freddie Lee 

Yr 6:   Ella-Louise Stockings 

Attendance Winner 

Year 1—98.2% 

Well Done 

Year 6 Trip to Gulliver’s World 

More photos are on the school website, under ‘Classes’—Year 6. 

Uniform 

https://myclothing.com/elland-cofe-junior-and-infant-school/5442.school. Black plain shoes only. Thank you. 

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD 

Well done  Lincoln Faulkner for receiving the Head Teacher’s award last week. 

Year 5 Trip to Jerusalem Farm 

 

Prize 

Jonah German year 6 received an award at the Brooksbank 
School sports award ceremony for his excellence in con-
tributing to PE and school sport at Elland. He received his 
prize from guest speaker Ryan Sidebottom, the famous 
cricketer. Well done Jonah from everyone at School. 



Joseph and the Amazing Technicolour Dreamcoat 

A huge thank you to the 
fantastic support we got 
from parents and carers!  

And thank you to the 
children and staff who 
worked so hard to make 
this a great success!  

Summer Activities 

Dates for your Diary 

Family Learning 

Family Learning recently—we 
had lots of fun making rainbow 
fruit skewers. 

Sports Days 

Thursday 18th  July—End of Year Service at St Mary’s Church at 1:15pm. Extended for Year 6. 

Friday 19th July—Last day of term. 

Wednesday 4th September—School re-opens to children. 

 

Thank you to all parents and carers for your support this year. It’s been a fantastic one at  

Elland C of E School.  

Have a great holiday, and we hope the sun shines for you. 

We’ll see you all again on Wednesday 4th September. 

 

 

 
   During the 

summer holidays,  
Elland Christian 
Centre are run-
ning three  ‘stay 
and play’ sessions 
for parents and 

children between 
the ages of 4 

and 10.   
Children will be 
offered a light 
lunch as part of 
the sessions.  

Have a Great Summer! 


